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   04 October 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

      Year 11 ‘Strive to be your Best’ Evening - Wednesday 18th October 2022 at 5.30pm 
 

The evening of Wednesday 18th October 2023 has been set aside for a Year 11 information 

evening. This is an evening for sharing ideas on how you can help your child succeed in this crucial 

stage of their education, and should prove to be an extremely useful session. We will provide you 

and your child with revision materials to help them succeed in their upcoming Year 11 mocks that 

will build on the revision booklets provided for them in Year 10. It is therefore important for you 

to attend. Year 11 Mocks will take place in all examined subjects from 20th -29th November. 

 

We will also use the evening to share information about upcoming events, including our 

Performance Learning Study Skills Interventions (taking place for students during this academic 

year) and ideas and strategies that you as parents can use to help your child to prepare for their 

impending mock examinations and build towards their final examinations later in the year.  We 

will be offering advice on study skills and revision techniques as well as managing pressure and 

staying healthy. 

 

As part of our support for Year 11 students, we are also running ‘Master Classes’ after school to 

help boost student progress. Almost all subjects are offering these, so please encourage your 

child to attend. More will be shared about the schedule of these Master Classes at the Strive to 

be your Best Evening’. 

 

A crucial ingredient in every successful child is the interest shown by their parents / carers. We 

do hope that you will be able to come along on Wednesday 18th October 2023.   

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

       
 
Mr S Sharp                             Mrs J E Logan   Mr S Macaulay 
Head of Year 11                          Deputy Headteacher  Deputy Headteacher 
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